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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 8:29 AM
To: 'ekcomputers1@cox.net'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power Rate increase

Good morning Mr. Kalman, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: ekcomputers1@cox.net [mailto:ekcomputers1@cox.net]  
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 6:27 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power Rate increase 
 
Ms. Carlotta Stauffer,  My name is Earl K. Kalman, my wife Paula and I live at 112 S. 2nd St., Pensacola, Florida 32507. This 
concerns Docket No. 160186, Gulf Power Rate Increase under consideration.  We are a fixed income family surviving on 
two meager retirements from Federal Service and my Social Security.  Depending on the season the rates that are in 
service now for electric power are outrageous.  A 10% rate may not sound like much but would cut into our 
sustenance.  Whomsoever will be making the decision should please think hard on what this is going to do to a lot of 
lower middle income and upper lower income families.  Thank you for your time. 
 
                                                                                                          Sincerely, 
 
                                                                                                           Earl K. Kalman 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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